
February 20, 2020 

 

Attention to All Guests 

 

Thank you for choosing Hotel Okura Fukuoka.  

In addition to the announcement we made on February 1 regarding the prevention of 

the spread of a new type of pneumonia, the following additional measures have been 

implemented as of today, February 20. 

 

 

Infection prevention 

 In response to the spread of a new type of pneumonia, all front desk staff, bell 

staff, and restaurant & bar staff will start wearing masks. 

 

 

 


